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 Upcoming Town Council Meeting:
  
January 16, 2018
 
6:30 p.m.
Town Council Chambers
 
A full listing of upcoming Town meetings and agendas is available on the Town’s website at: 
www.freeportmaine.com
) (
Town Manager’s Report
January 2, 2018
I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate Freeport Finance Director Jessica Maloy for earning the ‘Distinguished Budget Presentation Award” from the government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada (GFOA).  Although many of our department heads contribute to the creation of this document, Jessica does the vast majority of the work on this document and deserves the bulk of 
the
 credit for the award.  
This marks
 
the
 fifth straight year that Freeport 
has
 received this award.  Although 
the
 award period for this year has 
not
 yet closed, last year Freeport 
was
 one of only two governmental
 
agencies
 in Maine to receive this 
award
.  The comprehensive budget 
document
 can be accessed online 
at
 
www.freeportmain.com
 under 
Documents ->Budgets-Annual –>FY18 BUDGET DOCUMENT.
~
The Town of Freeport would like to welcome Officer Steve Milton to the Police Department.  Officer Milton comes
Continued on Page Two
 
)





 (
There is a severe winter storm expected to begin on Thursday, January 4, 2018.
) (
                    
                    
Recycling & the Holidays
Is It Recyclable? 
YES
: Gift wrap, Gift bags, Tissue paper, Greeting cards, Strings of Lights, Corrugated Cardboard, Gift wrap (not foil), 1-7 Plastic, Glass 
NO
: Foil gift wrap, Ribbon, Bows, Tinsel, Packing Peanuts, Ceramic Dishes, Styrofoam
Christmas Trees & Wreaths
: 
Christmas trees are free to dispose of in                                                                       the 
brush pile.  Evergreen wreaths,
 
because
                                                                                of 
the wire used to make them
,  cannot
 go
                                                                 in the brush pile. They are still free, but go 
in  
the
 bulky waste dumpster.
                                                                     
For more details, call 865-3740 or
 
go
 to 
www.freeportmaine.com
 .
) (
  
) (
Please see the attached “Freeport Emergency Management Storm Briefing” for
 more information.
) (
Town of Freeport & Freeport Veterinary Hospital
Welcome Felines & Canines to the Annual Rabies Clinic
WHERE:  FREEPORT TOWN HALL
WHEN:  
  
SATURDAY, JANUARY 20, 2018, 
 
    
9:00 AM – 12:00 PM
COST:       
RABIES VACCINE, $15.00 PER 
   
ANIMAL
Please Note, all dog licenses expire December 31
st
 of each year. 
Freeport Residents may license their dogs at the Clerk’s Office.
 
Spay/Neuter: 
 $6.00,
 Intact Male/Female:
 $11.00
.
Please call the Clerk’s Office with any questions
:  207-865-4743, EXT. 122 OR 123
)
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Need a break from the cold?
  
Check out some of the
se
 events 
at
 the 
Freeport Community Library
KATHRYN SWEGART
: 
The Wreck of the 
Essex
. 
Monday, January 8, 6:30-7:30 PM
Kathryn 
Swegart
, author of 
The Wreck of the Essex
, will be presenting “The Real Moby Dick: How One Cantankerous Whale Helped Change the Course of American Literature,” a 45-minute talk on Herman Melville and his creativity. Many who have never read 
Moby Dick 
know the story of Ahab and the white whale, but how many readers know that 
Moby Dick 
was inspired by an actual incident in Nantucket whaling history? The writing of
 
Moby Dick 
is a well-documented example of art
 
imitating life. By studying Melville, we gain a broader
 
knowledge of the mysterious act of creating a work of
art
.
PATRIOTS, PROTESTER
S & PETTICOATS:
 
Wednesday, January 17, 6:30-7:30 PM. 
Quilt historian Kathy Kenny will hold an interactive lecture focusing on four different Civil War women who made a difference – an abolitionist, a nurse, a teacher, and a seamstress. You’ll hear how each woman influenced and helped others during this difficult time. Learning about these women while viewing the 25 antique quilts Kenny will have on display will bring the Civil War to 
life
!
L
ANETARIUM
PLANETARIUM
: Monday, January 29, 4:30 – 5:30 PM.
 
Seek refuge from the cold for a night of stargazing in the library courtesy of Northern Planetariu
m. Our program is going to be about the night sky, constellations, and looking at the seasonal night sky as seen with the unaided eye. Stars, constellations, visible planets, meteors, the Moon, and northern lights are all likely to be discussed. This is a free and family-friendly event. No prior sign-up;
 open to the first 50 people.
For more information on 
these
 and other great Library
 Programs go to 
www.freeportlibrary.com
 
or
 come to the Library!
) (
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Public Peddler Licenses
Freeport residents interested in submitting an application for any available public peddler locations may do so from January 16
th
 to January 23
rd
.  At the February 6
th
 
Town Council meeting, available public peddler licenses will be issued by lottery.  Please contact the Clerk’s Office for more information on Peddler carts.
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
) (
If you see Officer Milton out and about in Town, please stop to introduce yourself and say hello.
)[image: C:\Users\jhanselman\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\SXYKIG0F\IMG_1120.JPG] (
Interested in serving your Community?
The Appointments Committee will be meeting soon to consider appointments and re
-appointments to various
 
boards and committees of
 
the Town.
  
) (
Town Manager’s Report
January 2, 2018
Continued from Page One
to
 us with prior experience as a corrections officer.  Officer Milton will be attending the Maine Criminal Justice Academy from January to May before beginning his work in Freeport.  He is show here being sworn in by Town Clerk Christine Wolfe. 
) (
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               Freeport Community Library’s
               
17TH ANNUAL CHOCOLATE BASH
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 6:30-7:30PM
 
Please join 
the Library
 for this 
       
special
 annual chocolate
 
       
extravaganza
! There will be live 
       
music
 and
 
countless delectable 
       
treats
. 
       
Chocolates are
 
priced at $2 a 
       
plate
 and all proceeds will
   
 
   
benefit
 
the library.
) (
If you have an interest in serving on a board or committee, please complete an application and return to the Town Hall.  An application can be found on the homepage of the Town’s website under “Quick Links.”
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